
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) 

GOAL FOR 
Jacksonville Aviation Authority 

 
The Jacksonville Aviation Authority hereby publishes a proposed overall goal for its 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program for FY 2023 – FY 2025.  The proposed 
overall goal is 11.83% for all FAA-AIP funded projects in FY 2023 – FY 2025.  The 
methodology used in developing this goal is available for review and comment during 
normal business hours, until August 22, 2022, at the office of the Jacksonville Aviation 
Authority, 14201 Pecan Park Road, Jacksonville, FL 33218.   
 
For additional information and questions, please contact Meghan Miles at 904-741-3861 
during normal business hours.  
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